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LUP Comments <lup-comments@multco.us>

File # T3-2022-16220 Comments
1 message

Pat Holt <pat@r-hnursery.com> Mon, Aug 7, 2023 at 10:17 AM
To: LUP-Comments@multco.us

Good morning,

 

Please find my comments regarding my opposition to Portland Water Bureau’s proposed industrial plant.

 

If you have any questions please give me a call on the numbers below.

 

Thank you for your consideration.  

 

Thank You

Pat Holt

R & H Nursery, Inc.

503-663-2806

Cell 503-519-2332
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